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Minutes of 93rd IASA Board meeting: 
7th December 2020 

Attendance Board: Patricia Crittenden, Clark Baim, Bente Nilsen, Karen Hazell Raine, Terry 
Keller, Agnes von Wyl (minutes)  

Apologies: Peter Schernhardt, Shiqin Shen 

 

1. Welcome to Terry Keller as the assistant treasurer. 

Warm welcome to Terry! 

2. Approve/revise the minutes of 92nd meeting:  

- The minutes were approved without further revision. 

3. Update on Natalia Pleshkova and Ken Mikami: Natasha will join the Ad Hoc Volunteers 
and be responsible of the DMM News in Russian; Ken will join the Ad Hoc Volunteers 
and be responsible of the DMM News in Japanese. 

4. Update on German translator for the DMM News: Svenia N’Guissan, one of Agnes’s 
students will translate DMM News to German. 

5. DMM fellowship application  

We have four viable applications for the DMM fellowship application. January 7th the 
committee will make the decision and will additionally decide on what level. We have the 
possibility to choose 3 full applications. Pat proposes that each recipient should organize 
at his or her university a DMM conference. They can be the keynote speakers; the 
conferences should be organized as “income earning events” as in Florence.  

We need a certificate for the award winners. Bente will create an award with Karen’s 
help. 

6. Planning Wikipedia 

7. There are two new publications to be reviewed in the DMM News:  

Crittenden, P., Spieker, S., Farnfield, S.  (forthcoming). Turning points in the assessment 
and clinical applications of individual differences in attachment. (Ed.) Dana S. Dunn. 
Oxford Bibliographies in Psychology. New York: Oxford University Press. Possible 
reviewers: Peter Fonagy - Lane Strathearn could be asked to ask Fonagy. 

Crittenden, P.M., Spieker, S.J., Landini, A. (in press). Caring for healthcare providers in 
COVID-19. American Journal of Orthopsychiatry. Possible reviewers: Rudi Dallos, Airi 
Hautamaki, Franco Baldoni, Lane Strathearn. 

Upcoming: New edition of the 1995 Crittenden paper “Attachment and 
psychopathology”.  

8. Fundraising:  

Loving and Learning: the money is going to IASA. – All of us should think about 
donating to IASA. 
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9. Review of DMM Community goals 

10. Next meeting: January 11th 2021.  

At the January meeting, each applicant for the DMM Fellowship should be available and 
present his or her application (5 minutes). Pat will ask them.  

11. 2021 Board meetings: 

January 11th, February 1st, March 1st, April 5th, May 3rd, June 7th, July 5th, (no meeting in 
August), September 6th, October 4th, November 1st, December 6th 2021. 

 

 

Zurich, December 12th 2020, Agnes von Wyl   


